
From: Bell, Josh <Josh.Bell@teachforamerica.org>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: McDonald, CharlesCharles.McDonald@teachforamerica.org

Date: 8/22/2013 12:33:28 PM
Subject: RE: Rescheduling

Hi Christian –
 
I’m going to circle up with Charles McDonald to look at dates tomorrow, and I’ll be back in touch.  I know that I will be at a 
conference that week, unfortunately.  Are there other possibilities?  We certainly don’t have to go to the same school – we 
could look at one in Orangeburg, for example.

Best –
Josh
 
 
Josh Bell
Executive Director
Teach For America – South Carolina
(o) 843-432-4600 x 61101
(m) 864-380-7770
 

From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 11:46 AM

To: Bell, Josh

Subject: Rescheduling
 
Hi Josh,
 
                Following up on that quick call from a couple days ago…would 10:15AM on October 8th work for the 
Governor to visit the same school we had slotted last time?  It would be a 45-minute event again, if that works.  Let 
me know when you get a chance – thanks again.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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